
drink plenty of fluids, and eat 

nutritious food. 

     Thanks again for all that 

you do.  We appreciate your 

support for our school and 

our programs.   

     We look forward to visit-

ing with you during our Par-

ent Teacher Conferences. 

     If ever you have questions 

or concerns please feel free 

to stop in or call at your con-

venience.  You are always 

welcome in our school. 

  

 

 

Respectfully, 

Miss Harrison, Principal  

Dear Parents, 

     Thanks for your support 

in keeping our students in 

school.  We love having them 

attend in person and look 

forward to seeing them every 

day and watching how they 

progress!!   This time of year 

many of our students miss 

school because of illness.  We 

encourage you to continue 

following these protocols to 

keep our students well and in 

school!!  

     Here are some tips on 

how to avoid illnesses: 

 1. Avoid close contact. 

Avoid close contact with peo-

ple who are sick. When you 

are sick, keep your distance 

from others to protect them 

from getting sick too. 

2. Stay home when you are 

sick. If possible, stay home 

from work, school, and er-

rands. You will help prevent 

others from catching your 

illness.  If you have a fever, 

please stay home for at least 

24 hours. 

3. Clean your hands. Washing 

your hands often will help 

protect you from germs. If 

soap and water are not availa-

ble, use an alcohol-based hand 

rub. 

4. Avoid touching your eyes, 

nose or mouth. 

Germs are often spread when 

a person touches something 

that is contaminated with 

germs and then touches his or 

her eyes, nose, or mouth. 

5. Practice other good health 

habits. Clean and disinfect 

frequently touched surfaces at 

home, work or school, espe-

cially when someone is ill. Get 

plenty of sleep, be physically 

active, manage your stress, 

Principals Message 

Change for cancer patients                            Slam Dunk Reading 

Change for cancer patients 

has been so exciting! The 
change that we have com-

ing in is so amazing. The 
teachers are always nerv-

ous to see if their name is 
at the top of the leader 

board for a pie in the face! 
It will end November 12th. 
So far if we reach our goal 

Mr. R has agreed to shave 

his head! There are also 
other things happening  in 

the works if the goal is 
met! Again participation is 

strictly voluntary.  

 

The Slam Dunk reading 

challenge is doing awe-
some! So far the students 

have read over 130,000 
minutes, and that was in 

the month of September! 
The students are wanting 

to dunk a teacher or coun-
selor at the end of the 

year!  
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Bunny Business 
 
Daylight Savings Time 

Ends: 

Sunday, November 7 

Fall back I hour! 

 

PCCR 
Tuesday, November 9th 

Early out @ 1:00 for 1st & 

2nd, NO SCHOOL for 

Kindergarten and Pre 

school. 
Thursday, November 5—

NO SCHOOL for all stu-

dents.  

 

Thanksgiving Break: 
Wednesday, November 

24 to Friday, November 

26 

 

Community Council: 
Monday, November 30 @ 

3:15 in Media Center 

 

 

Don’t Forget to 

Check Us Out on 

Board Docs  

Class Dojo 

Delta South Elementary 



We have just wrapped up the 

first month of our Reading 

Bingo. I am so excited about 

how many students have taken 

on this challenge. Thank you, 

parents for supporting your 

student in achieving this 

goal.  If you are ever in need of 

books for your reading bingo 

the Delta city library is happy 
to help. November (Orange) 

bingo cards can be turned in 

starting November 15th until 

the end of the month. Thank 

you for your Participation. 

Don’t forget to stop in to 

our BOOK FAIR November 

9th and 10th! If you can’t make 

it in, you can find us at https://

w w w . s c h o l a s t i c . c o m / b f /

deltasouthelementary1 

 

 
THE ALL-STATE HIGH 

S C H O O L  A R T 

SHOW will be displayed 

the month of Nov.  

Come check it out when 

you come for PCCR.  

 

If you park in the West 

parking lot, please park 

and meet your child in 

the front of the school. 

You need to escort your 

student across the 

street. We do not want 

the students going 

through the buses. Please 

help with this matter. 

Thank you!  

by Tuesday, November 

30th. 

 Students that 

read or are read to 400 

minutes or more during 

the month of November 

will earn a certificate for 

a free Cinnamon Stick 

from Gordos. 

 Don’t forget to 

 Congratulations 

to all of the students that 

met their goal and read 

or were read to for 400 

minutes or more during 

the month of October! 

These students will re-

ceive a certificate for a  

free Donut from Del-

ta Jubilee.  The certifi-

cate must be redeemed 

turn in your October 

reading calendar to the 

office by Friday, No-

vember 5th. 

 We would like 

to thank our sponsors 

for supporting our 

school and students! 

                 Media Center News                            Parking 

Delta Area Chamber of Commerce Reading Program 

                         Teacher Qualification Notice                                                       PVG 

school and our programs.  

We have exceptional teach-

ers who care about children 

and are working hard to 

ensure that each of our stu-

dents has a good experience 

and learn those things which 

will help them be successful. 

 
 

 

 

 

We want to thank the PVG 

for getting our school shirts 

again this year! We love hav-

ing them! Also we want to 

thank them and all the volun-

teers for the carnival. We 

also thank everyone that 

helped with the candy can-

non!  
We appreciate all of the 

things they are doing and 

accommodating with the 

guidelines they that we have.   

Dear Parents, 
 We are required to 

notify you of your right to 

know the professional qualifi-

cations of your child or chil-

dren’s teachers.  If you have 

questions, concerns, or simp-

ly want to know, please con-

tact the school at your con-

venience and we will have 

that information for you. 
 Thanks once again 

for your support for our 

“A good teacher is like a 

candle, 

It consumes itself to light 

the way for others.” 

Mustafa Ataturk 
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“Children are 

made readers on 

the laps of their 

parents. 
 

Emilie Buchwald  

“Childhood 
is the most 
beautiful of 

all life's 
seasons.” 
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